
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am reaching out about the proposed changes to HF874. I am very concerned about the rephrasing of 

our constitution in this area. These proposed changes are undermining the right of parents to make 

sound educational decisions regarding their children’s education. I am against the HF874 New 

Constitutional Language Proposal. 

Priscilla Gilbertson 

 

 


